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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Kramer Hall 
instructional site, located at 30 Front St. in Hammonton, will unveil its student-designed floral 
mural as part of April’s Third Thursday theme, “Garden Party,” on April 17, 2014 at 6 p.m.  

Anthony Vargas, a Stockton senior enrolled in Anthropology Professor Dr. Joseph Rubenstein’s 
Community Partnership Course, invited Hammonton High School students to participate in the 
creation of a floral-themed mural on the windows of the Kramer Hall Art Gallery.  

“This project will provide the student artisans with great exposure and will also allow the 
community to enjoy their work,” Vargas said.  

In addition to the unveiling of the mural, Kramer Hall will host a reception to celebrate the 
student artists and present each with a certificate for their participation in a public art project. 

Leaf and flower painting demonstrations will also be offered.  

For more information, contact Christina Birchler at 609-626-3835, or visit 
www.stockton.edu/hammonton.  
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